
DO YOU 
WANT TO 

BE A SYNOD 
DELEGATE?

Renewed Hearts, Renewed Spirits, Renewed People

Speak to your parish clergy or 
warden for more information. 

A comprehensive guide 
is available online at 

bc.anglican.ca/resources/synod-delegates

Anglican Diocese of British Columbia
900 Vancouver St

Victoria BC V8V 3V7

900 Vancouver St
Victoria BC V8V 3V7

P 250.386.7781
TF 1.800.582.8627

General Inquiries 
synod@bc.anglican.ca

Lay Secretary to Synod 
laysecretary@bc.anglican.ca

Clerical Secretary 
clericalsecretary@bc.anglican.ca

AFTER SYNOD

• �Be a positive ambassador for Synod in your 
parish.

• �Report back to the congregation on the events 
and decisions of Synod (a “Synod Highlights” 
newsletter will be sent to you from the synod 
office to assist you).

• �Support Synod decisions even when you 
personally disagree.

• �Read and share information from Diocesan 
Council minutes (found on the diocesan 
website) and what highlights found in the 	
“Fly on the Wall” column in the Diocesan Post.

• �If you are a member of a committee or 
Diocesan Council, attend regularly and 
report back to your parish. Note: be sure you 
understand the time commitment required as 
a member of any committee prior to saying 
“yes”.

bc.anglican.ca



BEFORE SYNOD

• �Participate in regional gatherings (this is where 
clerical and lay delegates from the region are 
elected to Diocesan Council and youth delegates 
are elected to Synod) and to report back to your 
parish in a timely manner about these gatherings.

• �Read the convening circular, reviewing reports 
and motions and consider prayerfully the issues 
coming before Synod.

• �Review a copy of the Canons and Regulations 
(available on the diocesan website and in your 
parish).

• �If an important matter doesn’t appear in the 
convening circular, consider drafting a motion and 
sending it to the secretaries of synod (contact info 
can be found on the back page of this brochure).

• �Share highlights (issues, motions, election results 
and other matters) with your parish council and 
other members of your parish.

• �Meet with the other delegates from your parish to 
discuss what will be coming to Synod (remember, 
once at Synod you represent only yourself – not 
your parish).

THINKING OF LETTING YOUR NAME STAND TO BE A DELEGATE TO SYNOD?
					         HAVE YOU ALREADY BEEN ELECTED? 

DELEGATE OR 
MEMBER?
You are a delegate only if you are 
a lay person elected to Synod by 
a parish or region. A delegate 
(or substitute) becomes a 
member of Synod when they 
arrive at Synod and register. 
All licensed clergy are 
automatically members.

Thank you for considering 
serving the church in this way. 
We want you to have all the 
information you need to do so 
effectively (and even have a 
little fun doing it!). 

WHAT YOU SHOULD KNOW

As a member of Synod you are to:

• �Faithfully discern, implement, monitor 
and adjust the priorities and plans for 
our shared vision and ministry within the 
diocese.

• �Serve as an active, contributing member 
of your parish council, providing a critical 
link between your congregation and the 
diocese.

• �Pray for the bishop, delegates and other 
diocesan leaders.

• Consider standing for a committee.

DURING SYNOD

• Listen carefully to the Bishop’s Charge.

• �Listen carefully to presentations, motions and 
debates.

• Participate in worship.

• �Visit with other members of Synod during 
coffee breaks and over meals. Community-
building is an important part of Synod.

• �Vote! Remember, you are representing 
only yourself. Cast your vote based on your 
understanding and opinion on the matter, not 
as a representative from your parish. Abstention 
(not voting) is not permitted.


